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10 September, 2014 – Laramie, WY 

Livestock Producers Urged to Enroll in Disaster Assistance Program by Oct. 1 

 

he U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) is encouraging producers who have suffered   

eligible disaster-related losses to act to secure assistance by Sept. 30, 2014, as 
congressionally mandated payment reductions will take place for producers who have 

not acted before that date.  

Livestock producers that have experienced grazing losses since October 2011 and may 

be eligible for benefits but have not yet contacted their local Farm Service Agency (FSA) 
office should do so as soon as possible.  

To learn more about USDA disaster relief program, review the 2014 Farm Bill fact sheet at 
http://www.fsa.usda.gov/farmbill, the LFP program fact sheet, http://go.usa.gov/5JTk, or contact a local FSA 
office. 
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